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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegraphic { Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

l4th September, 1962

Dear Sirs,
8.s8. "FUKUYO MARU"

As a result of the survey held at Sydney
in July the hull class has been continued subject,
inter alia, to leaky bottom shell plating in way
of cofferdam between frames 67/68 (p and s from
aft) being specially examined and dealt with as
necessary by the end of September, 1962.

I shall be glad to learn as soon as
possible what definite arrangements can be made
by the Owners for this matter to receive attention.
It will also be appreciated if you will
advise the Owners that the Main Boiler Survey
will become due at the end of December next.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clssification Committee

The Surveyors,
KOBE
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